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 State Road 134 (103rd Street) Resurfacing Project to Begin Next Week   

JACKSONVILLE, Fla. – Construction on a project to resurface State Road 134 (103rd 

Street) from Shindler Drive to Firestone Road begins next week.  

The project will consist of milling and resurfacing, curb and gutter work, drainage 

improvements, bridge repairs, sidewalk and utility work, signalization, signing and other 

incidental construction.  

Traffic will be maintained in accordance with FDOT design standards throughout the 

project. No single lane closures will be allowed within 600 feet of a signalized 

intersection from 6:30 a.m. to 9 p.m., and no double lane closures will be allowed within 

600 feet of a signalized intersection from 5:30 a.m. to 11:30 p.m. No single or double 

lane closures will be allowed between 6:30 a.m. and 8:30 p.m.  

                    

Reeves Construction Co. was selected to complete this $7.3 million project by early 

2025, weather and unforeseen circumstances permitting.   
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Stay informed about lane closures and roadwork in your area by following FDOT District 

2 at @MyFDOT_NEFL on Twitter or at MyFDOTNEFL on Facebook. 
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